

Manney H. called to brief me - 10/10 a.m.

WCS - Possibility / subcommittee. met 10/10

Manney H., Trey C., Denise R., Bill Egan

1) Manney reminded the group that work is proceeding on replacing current structure - they were aware and agreeable.

2) Bathymetry needed.

- W arm

- Slough

- N Slough

} Group is interested in this information

Group thought it might be productive to have a hydrologist review the bathymetry re feasibility of connecting SW arm Baylee to Columbia Slough.

3) The 10/17 mtg. was cancelled - the group is most interested in waiting until bathymetry is available & hopes I can do it for them.